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15 April 2020 
 
The Manager 
Department of Planning Industry & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001 
 
Attention: Rob Beckett 
 
 
SSD-9874 –PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO WALLA WALLA SOLAR FARM, BENAMBRA 
ROAD, WALLA WALLA. 
 
I refer to your correspondence regarding the proposed amendment to the subject application which 
was referred to Transport for NSW for assessment and comment. 
 

In relation to the amendment, Transport for NSW has reviewed the documentation concerning the 

design of the solar farm layout. The proposed amendments do not represent any changes to the 

traffic arrangements. Accordingly, Transport for NSW raises no objection to the amendment 

detailed in NGH’s correspondence dated 1 April 2020. 

 

Any enquiries regarding this correspondence may be referred to the Manager, Land Use - 
Transport for NSW (South West Region), Maurice Morgan, phone (02) 6923 6611. 
 
Yours faithfully 

Per:  
Lindsay Tanner 
Director South West 


